
 

 

On June 17, 2013, Australia's representative office in Taiwan, 

representative of New Zealand Commerce and Industry Office in 

Taiwan, director of European Economic and Trade Office in Taiwan 

and Deputy Director of the Office of Swiss Business in Taiwan 

visited Ministry of Justice and exchanged views on a wide range of 

human rights issues and the death penalty. There were a total of 11 

people participated in this event. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


